
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  24th May 2023 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor P McDonald: 

“We call upon the officers of the Council to prepare a report into the transition of the 

Council from a Cabinet System to that of a Committee System. The report to be 

presented to an Extraordinary Meeting to be held in September.” 


